Dean Paul B. Lewson, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, University of Kansas.

Dear Dean Lawson:

I want to congratulate you on the very fine success of Christian Emphasis Week. You and Dr. Peale have contributed much to our University group of students and faculty, as well as to the visiting ministers.

We got along yesterday in splendid shape with our tour of the campus. We went to the Hospital, Miller Hall, the Museums, Myers Hall, and arrived at the Union Building in time for the luncheon.

There is just one thought that I want to pass along to you. In my discussions with the ministers they were quite surprised to learn how many ministers the University of Kansas has turned out - Edwin F. Price, Frank Herron Smith, and others. I thought for next year it would be well to let them know how many ministers come directly from the University. Many people, of course, think more of the ungodly tendencies of this "den of sin".

With all good wishes, I em

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA :AH